Athletic Department Report 4/1/13

Currently, we are in the wonderful, and busy spring sports schedule. Our Golf
teams competed at District this past week, doing 100% better than last year
qualifying 2 student to go to Regional competition. Our boys’ golf team came in 4™
overall; improving over last years total score. Baseball extended their win streak in
district to 4 with a win over previously undefeated Center Point. Softball has had some
tough losses as they are struggling to finish out the late innings. They have shown
some improvement. The Track meet went off well, and we had a great turnout. We had
many great responses from other schools on how well our meet was run.. We are
continuing to build the athletic program each and every day.
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